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March 2015
Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in joining Bishop Creighton House’s Board of Trustees.  An information pack is enclosed containing:

1. Background information about BCH

2. Trustee – job description (roles and responsibilities)

3. Trustee – person description (skills and competencies)

4. Equal Opportunities Policy and Monitoring Form
The Board meets about ten times a year at BCH’s offices in Fulham.
Induction and support will be available for the successful applicants.

We are looking for trustees from any background with a strong interest in addressing the problems of isolation and disadvantage but are particularly interested in new trustees with skills and experience in:
· Third sector or public sector
· Fundraising

If you are interested in becoming a Trustee of BCH please send to Lucy Hutchins at lhutchins@creightonhouse.org and Rory Gillert, Chief Executive rgillert@greightonhouse.org a CV together with a covering letter setting out why you are interested in becoming a Trustee.  

If you have any questions or require any further information please contact Lucy Hutchins, 07768 490590 or Rory Gillert, 020 7385 9689. 

Yours sincerely,

Lucy Hutchins
Chair 

